Ross Haddow

From: Alexa Golemo <alexa@macgrove.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 9:41 AM

To: ekrouse@bbdotgmn.com

Cc: Ross Haddow

Subject: Re: District council documents

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good Morning Emily,

Welcome to Mac-Grove! Thank you for reaching out and providing us with Class "N" Licensing form
as well. Do you have anything you need from the District Council at this point (a liquor license
waiting period waiver consideration, etc.)? | am also CC'ing our At-Large Business Representative,
Brian Wagner, who | believe you have already connected with.

Thanks,

Alexa

Alexa Golemo

Executive Director

Macalester-Groveland Community Council

320 S Griggs St | St. Paul, MN 55105

651 695-4000 | macgrove.org

Sign-up to receive meeting agendas and Zoom info at https://macerove.org/participate/.

On Thu, May 25, 2023 at 4:30 PM Emily Krouse <gkrouse @bbdotgmn.com> wrote:

i
i

Hi Alexa,

Hope this message finds you well. | was given your contact information from Ross. Attached is my license N

documentation in conjuction of my St Paul liquior license application. Please let me know if you have any questions or
need more information.

Thanks!



Best,

Emily Krouse (O] & 2[)
MA, PHR,SHRM-CP
Minnesota Franchisee
Owner-Operator
763.458.0065
Ekrouse@bbdotgmn.com
http://bbachicken.com

Excuse brevity, this message is being sent from my iPhone

(wbbg



